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Through the instrumentality of the Society eight young ladies 
have enjoyed the advantage of attending the classes of the Art 
Association during the year. A councillor of the association 
very generously assumed payment of the fees of four pupils for 
the session, those of the remaining four being paid out of the 
funds of the Society. The work of the pupils was favourably 
noticed by the press, and some of their pictures were disposed of 
at the recent exhibition of the Royal Canadian Academy.

The present premises were originally taken for one or three 
years, and having proved satisfactory, it has been decided to 
tinue the occupation of them for the full term of the lease.

The Executive Committee wish to express their continued 
appreciation of the services of Miss Esdaile and her assistant Miss 
Brock, to whose warm interest and constant efforts in behalf of 
the Society much of the success that has attended the year’s 
work may be attributed.

The thanks of the Society are tendered to the council of the 
Art Association for their liberality in receiving pupils at slightly 
reduced rates ; to the Medico-Chirurgical Society for the use of 
their room for the last annual meeting ; to Messrs. Hall & Scott, 
and Mr. W. V. Gordon for many favours ; to Mr. F. W. Thomas 
for subscription to library, thus enabling the Society to subscribe 
for two art papers, which materially help the rooms in suggestions 
for new work ; and to the anonymous friend who generously 
placed a telephone in the rooms, free of charge for a year.

J. E. HILL,

Secretary.
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